
WELCOME BACK… WITH A FEW GUIDELINES 

 

Every possible means will be taken by our Staff to protect and disinfect all shared 

surfaces, following CDC Requirements. Hand Sanitizers will be available to 

everyone at all times.  

 

Please park in the two lots off Lincoln Avenue and enter thru Ramp doors. 

 

Masks are mandatory. A brief health screening will be administered to everyone 

with a non-contact thermometer. The following 3 questions will be asked: 

1. Are you feeling sick today? 

2. Have you been exposed to Covid-19? 

3. Have you been out of the country since January of 2020? 

Entrance will be denied due to fever or a YES answer to any question. 

 

Attendance will be recorded at this time. Please proceed to the Sanctuary for 

Traditional service, or Fellowship Hall for Contemporary Service. Neither Sunday 

School or Nursery is currently available, however children are invited to join their 

parents for Worship Service which will last approx. one-half hour. 

 

Ushers will be available to give directions. 

 

There will be a station where offerings will be placed. 

 

Bulletins will be pre-placed at proper distancing points on Thurs. (to lessen the risk 

of active virus). Please maintain distance while moving about. 

 

No singing at this time – Humming and soft speaking are highly encouraged – God 

hear us always! 

 

Communion will be resumed as conditions allow. 

 

Bathroom use will require each person to wipe all surfaces before and after use. 

Products will be provided. 

 

Exit must be made thru double doors to Belair Rd. If ramp access is needed, return 

to where you entered. 

 

Communication will be made thru appropriate channels including: mail, 

newsletter, website or email, social media and/or phone call to your home. 


